Tanager Drive Tlandscape
renovation completed

Costa Mesa public service crews recently finished the Tanager
Drive landscape near the Costa Mesa Country Club main
entrance.

The work resulted in the removal and replacement of several
hundred feet of tired chain link fencing and the declining
woody vines, which blocked views to the Costa Mesa Country
Club.

The entrance project, funded by golf course revenues, made a
tremendous improvement to the main access for the City’s golf
course and the clubhouse. The attractive plants, decorative
stone treatments, accent lighting, and the new gold lettering
of the new entrance quickly highlighted the poor condition of
the remaining street-scape along Tanager Drive.

The installation of wrought iron fencing and a pedestrian
access gate was finished off with a creative blend of water
efficient plants in a meandering design. As the plant material
becomes acclimated and begins to grow, the colorful blend of
succulent plants with their wide variety of forms and textures
will keep the small slope stable and provide an attractive
frontage to the golf course.
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